

Support Committee Membership

Below are a list of points explaining who can and cannot be a member on the Corps Support Committee:

- 1. A person must be invited and selected by the committee, by a vote or motion reflected in the minutes of a Support committee meeting. The Support Committee has the right to vote down someone they feel is not suitable to be a member.
- 2. Representatives of Sponsors are encouraged to be part of the Support Committee as they have a vested interest in how the funds are spent.
- 3. Community members are also encouraged to be members of the Support committee.
- 4. Parents are not automatically a member on the Support Committee and should not attend Support Committee meetings unless they are invited to attend as a guest to see if they would like to join. However, they do not have a voice or vote at the meeting until they are approved as a member of the Committee.
- 5. Paid staff such as CIC Officers and Civilian instructors cannot be members on the Support Committee or League volunteers as this would be a conflict of interest as they cannot serve both the League and DND at the same time.
- 6. Civilian Volunteers work under the supervision of the CO and are not automatically a member of the Support Committee. However, some Support Committee members are also Civilian Volunteers.
- 7. Spouses or relatives of the Commanding Officer, should not hold a position of Chairperson or Treasurer on the Support Committee unless there is no one else and then only on a temporary basis until another person can be found to hold that position.
- 8. All volunteers including members on the Support Committee and Civilian Volunteers must be screened by the League with a photo ID card. See the definition of a Civilian Volunteer versus a League Member.